



Date: 21st September 2016

Attendees: Mckenzie, Willow, Adam, Megan, Evangeline, Kyron, Jaden, Ruby, Emilia, Fintan, Mrs Winkler

## Agenda:

- 1. Tuck shop
- 2. Fundraising ideas
- 3. Playground equipment
- 4. A.O.B
- 1. We discussed the Friday tuck shop and how we could improve it to make it a more friendly treat because it comes only once every Friday, so that instead of paying for as many weeks in advance you can buy what they want without wasting un-necessary money
- 2. Fundraising, however, will help the NSPCC which this school year is supporting. So  $\frac{1}{2}$  of the money we raise from the fun days (which will be handed out in another letter), will go to this caring charity and the other fraction will go to school council, not only just to be used on educational resources but also spent on fun and making school more enjoyable for your child.
- 3. In our latest meeting we discussed about a new upgrade on our trim trail. We talked about waterproof covering and new colours. In addition, we thought about some white marks lining around a small partition of the field to form a tennis court to play tennis on for the students who wish to do so.

4. None

Willow (secretary)

Next Meeting: 27th September - Mrs Frankish to lead